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Date:  January 11, 2024 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Discussion and Input Regarding the Hazard Mitigation Plan 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
The General Manager welcomes comments in what was submitted to the County for hazard 
mitigation projects. The General Manager is recommending February 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. for a town 
hall meeting for the residents of Kensington on this subject.  
 
Background  

 
The District’s participation in the Countywide Hazard Mitigation plan is critical. It is the only way the 
District may participate in FEMA grants over the next five years. Attached are the hazard mitigation 
projects the District submitted to the County/Contractor. All agencies are working on a very short 
time frame in order to finish the plan, have it approved, and thus be able to submit grants to FEMA in 
2024. With that said, input from board members would be appreciated regarding the plans 
submitted and questions regarding the process are welcome. 

There is a plan to hold a general town hall meeting on February 8, 2024, at 6 p.m. to present the 
hazard mitigation projects to the public for input.  

Exhibits 
• Contra Costa County HMP New Mitigation Action Form #1 
• Contra Costa County HMP New Mitigation Action Form #2 
• Contra Costa County HMP New Mitigation Action Form #3 
• Contra Costa County HMP New Mitigation Action Form #4 
• Contra Costa County HMP New Mitigation Action Form #5 
 


